
CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
JOINT MEETING 

WITH 
WASHINGTON TOWNSHIP TRUSTEES AND CENTERVILLE BOARD OF EDUCATION 

JULY 31, 1985 

TIME: 7:30 P.M. 
PLACE: Centerville Board of Education, Conference Room 

PRESENT: Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor Charles Taylor 
Councilmember Jeffrey Siler 
Councilmember Bernard Samples 
Councilmember Brooks Compton 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Township Trustee President Russell Miller 
Township Trustee Douglas Fink 

School Superintendent Donald Overly 
Campaign Chairperson Ed Mcilwaine 
Administrative Co-ordinator Will Cale 
Administrative Co-ondinator Frank DePalma 
Treasurer Mike Duggan 
Mary Ann Whitaker 
James Reppert 
Joe Beavon 
Janice Moreland 
Centerville Times Writer Becky Fleming 

Discussed during this Meeting were the financial needs of the 
Centerville City School District. Presentations were made by Mr. Ed 
Mcilwaine, Mr. Will Cale and Mr. Frank DePalma. 


